
   

Morning Worship 

September 19, 2021 
 

Welcome & Announcements 

Call to Worship 

Songs of Praise 

 Our God Saves 

 Christ Our Hope in Life and Death 

Scripture Reading & Corporate Prayer 

 Matthew 14:22-33 

Songs of Praise 

 Complete in Thee 

 All I Have Is Christ 

Message – Drew Baker 

 In the Middle of the Storm 

 Matthew 14:22-33 

Song of Praise 

 Bless Be You  



Today 9:00a Sunday School 

 10:30a Worship Service, Drew Baker 
 

Mon. 10:00a Precepts: Ruth 

 6:30 Precepts: Ruth 
 

Tue. 6:30 Seeking Him Bible Study 
 

Wed. 7:00 Prayer Meeting, Youth Group, Bible Club  
 

Thu. 6:30 Men’s Bible Study, Room 107 
 

 

 

Last Week at Grace: 
AM Worship: 274 Sunday School: 169 

Growth Groups: N/A Wednesday: N/A 

  Offering:  

   General $9,128 
 

 

 

Children’s Care: 
AM Infant:  Nancy Jackson, Breanna Wiley 

AM Toddler: Claire Brandt, April Wilson 

Children’s Church: Kristen Brunner, Naomi McGill, Abigail Miller 

Child Check-in: Caylee Karg 

Wednesday:  Lori Marr, Amy McGill, Peggy Yoder 

Next Week:               Apryl Burtchin, Laura Strickland, Erin Young, Brice & 

Bethany Henry, David & Lindsey Hess, Gabe McGill, Peggy Hormann 
  

Online Giving 
Scan the QR code or 
visit our Giving page 
at gcwl.church/give 

Find Us on Social Media 

         
@GraceChapelWL 

Media Opt-Out Forms are available in the office, for those who do not wish to be included 

in church photos/videos. 



Baptism & Membership – A Membership Sunday School Class will be held on 
Sunday, October 10th for anyone who would like more information on 
membership at Grace Chapel. If you are interested in baptism, there will be a 
Sunday school class on Sunday, October 17th. Our next Baptism Service is 
scheduled for Sunday, November 14th. Sign up for either class in the foyer! 

Bulletin Insert – If you would like a large-print version, see Laura or Jaci. 

Children’s Ministry – Parents, please make sure that your children are 100% 
symptom free, and off of fever-reducing meds for a full 48 hours, before bringing 
them to the church for nursery or any other children’s activity.  

Growth Groups – If you are interested in joining a group, see the signups in the 
foyer. Current Growth Groups meet on Sunday evenings in various homes. 

Hayride & Potluck – Sunday, October 10th at Marmon Valley Farm. This is a free 
event, and everyone is invited! Mealtime is at 5:30. Hayrides will be offered at 
6:30 & 7:00. The church is providing drinks, paper products, hot dogs, buns and 
condiments. Please sign up in the foyer. 

Israel Trip – Dave Dernlan is taking a group in the Spring of ‘22. If you are 
interested, pick up a pamphlet on the bulletin board. 

Men’s Ministry – Please complete surveys and return them to the office. 

Operation Christmas Child – We are collecting different items each month this 
year. September: Money. It costs $9 to ship each box and an additional $6/child 
for The Greatest Journey, which includes discipleship materials and a New 
Testament written in each child’s language. There are donation envelopes in the 
office. Checks should be written to GRACE CHAPEL. Shoe box packing will be on 
Wednesday, October 27th at 7:00. 

Overflow Room – If you have mask or social distancing concerns, please feel free 
to enjoy the livestreamed service in Chapel Hall.  

Young Adults (18+) – You’re invited to a weekend retreat at Marmon Valley Farm 
– Ignite 2021, October 29th-30th. The main focus this year centers on how the 
application of spiritual disciplines enriches your passion for godly living in the 
areas of your occupation, personal relationships, and use of your time. The cost 
for the retreat is $37, which includes a one night stay and two meals. Register at 
www.gccbeavercreek.org/ignite2021. See Lance Yoder for more info. 

This Week’s Birthdays and Anniversaries: 
20 – Dale Bates, Dierdre McGill 

21 – Becky Bailey, John Brunner, Kip Orndorf, Brannon & Jamie Gantz 

23 – Steve Strickland, Charla Whitehead 

24 – Ella Dunham, Nona Gaertner, Lisette Hiatt, Kylee Hormann 

25 – Bethany Henry, Drew Saur 

  

http://www.gccbeavercreek.org/ignite2021


Welcome to Grace Chapel! If you are a first-time visitor, we encourage you 

to visit the welcome center in the foyer for information about our church. 

While you’re with us this morning, we want you to know a little about what 

you can expect: 

God-Centered Worship: We strive for a blended approach to worship—

incorporating the best of the older and newer songs. Worship is our 

expression of God’s wonder and glory. During this time, the focus is solely on 

Him. 

Biblical Teaching: We have a deep love of God and His Word. We believe 

that the more we know of God, the more we will experience joy. Studying 

the Bible is one of the main reasons we gather together. 

A Grace-Filled Atmosphere: Grace Chapel is a group of people who love God 

and love others. We want to be a blessing to you. Before and after the 

services are generally times of personal connection and warm conversation. 

We trust you will feel blessed and encouraged while with us. 

Zach Dudenhofer Sr. Pastor  (937) 622-4177 zach@gracechapelwl.org 

Elaina Bump Custodian elaina@gracechapelwl.org  

Lynn Davis Worship Coordinator lynn@gracechapelwl.org 

Rick Hixson Building Overseer rick@gracechapelwl.org 

Susan Karg Children’s & Women’s Ministries susan@gracechapelwl.org 

Jaci Miller Administrative Assistant jaci@gracechapelwl.org 

Laura Strickland Administrative Assistant laura@gracechapelwl.org 

Julie Yoder Treasurer treasurer@gracechapelwl.org 

Lance Yoder Tech Director lance@gracechapelwl.org 
 

Office Hours 

Pastor Zach: M-Th, 8:00-3:00 | Office: M-F: 8:00 - 3:00 

500 Linden Street 

West Liberty, OH 43357 

937-465-3736 

gracechapelwl.org 

office@gracechapelwl.org 
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